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CHARACTER COUNTS

We are working on building character in our students. To help us teach these traits to our
students we are implementing the “Character Counts” curriculum. This month’s character
trait is Trustworthiness. Be Honest. Don’'t Cheat or Steal. Be Reliable - do what you say
you’ll do. Have the courage to do the right thing. We will work on this character trait until
the end of school.

IMPORTANT DATES FOR EIGHTH GRADERS

Thursday May 11th: 8th grade trip to Silver Dollar City

Monday May 15th: 8th grade banquet @ LCHS cafeteria 6:00

Thursday May 18th: Last day for 8th grade students

Thursday May 18th: 8th grade practice and graduation; 6:00 in Harrison Auditorium in
Altamont, Kansas.

PTO CORNER
Our last PTO meeting was held on Tuesday April 11th. It was reported that PTO had paid
for P/T conference food and para recognition gifts. Our profit from Krispy Kreme donut
sales was $7,000.00. Fun day activities were approved and PTO dates for next year were
discussed as well as a date for our Meadow View carnival.

THANK YOU TO OUR PTO!

SUMMER SCHOOL

Students recommended for summer school were given letters to return to the office. Please
get those turned back into the office by May 5th. We want to make final preparations and
need accurate numbers to do so. If you need another form please call the office. Summer
School runs from June 5th to June 30th. For more information call the school office.

SCHOOL SUPPLIES

Order forms have been sent home if you want to buy school supplies for next school year. If

you want to order your supplies fill out the form and send it back by May 12th or you may
order online at: www.educationalproducts.com/
shoppacks ID code MEA139

NEW TO MEADOW VIEW

We have our new Greenhouse in place and our students have planted their first seeds. Our
outdoor classroom is completed and students have been enjoying it. We have also put in a
GaGa pit that students play in everyday and afterschool. Thank you to our PTO and other
generous donors who helped make these new awesome things a reality for our students.

THANK YOU
As this school year ends | want to thank you for the support you have given our school this
year. Parental support is one of the things that make Meadow View such a great school.

BE COURTEOUS ON SOCIAL MEDIA

We are asking parents and school supporters to be courteous and thoughtful when posting
student pictures on social media. We have many students enrolled in our school who have
asked our district NOT to publish or post their pictures. Many times at school functions and
events parents take many pictures of their students and others. Please be considerate when
publishing or posting pictures.

CALENDAR
1 M 8th grade Alg test
out 8:10
1M MBL Track @
Oswego 3:00
4 Th 5th to DARE
8 M Board of Education
Meeting
8 M Mental Health Fair 4'-
8% in the gym
8 M PreK to Curious Minds
10 W T7th to Pitt Bowling
11 Th 8th to SDC 6:30am
6th to KC Royals 6:00am
12F Kdg to Ocean
Adventures
12F 1stto Greenbush
14 Su LCHS
Commencement
15 M 8th grade Banquet
6:00
18 Th 8th grade grad.
Practice
18 Th 8th grade
graduation @ LCHS
19 F 1st grade to Diamon
Grove Adventures
19 F 3rd to Pitt Bowling
22 M 2nd to Indy park
and Coffeyvile skate
4th/5th Pitt Bowling
23T Last Day of School
Fun Day/Talent Show

SITE COUNCIL
Meadow View held its last Site
Council meeting on

Wednesday, April 26th @
LCHS. It was a district
meeting. Thank you to all the
Site Council members for their
participation this year.
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